9/4/14
Science Fiction Forum Meeting #2
Congratulations to our new E-Board Members:
Secretary: Sam Solero
Head Librarian: Chris Payne
President’s Report: Four-day weekend of not much happening. Planning to talk to Japanese Student Organization about event involving Japanese Science Fiction.
Vice President’s Report: If you are being a jerk- STOP. If you don’t, you will be publicly executed. 
Treasurer’s Report: Massive influx of requests for new chairs, but nothing much to say.
Stand-In Head AC’s Report: Events still pending approval, but come to the James Bond marathon this weekend. Also, the forum is pretty clean- keep it that way.
Sub-AC for Life: I got four new movies: “Her,” “An Adventure in Space and Time,” “Oculus,” and “300: Rise of an Empire.” Also Doctor Who game will resume after meeting.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Historian: Hi, I’m Hat Pete. Sorry for not being here last time. Once upon a time, many years ago, some folks wanted to annoy campus security, and decided to stand on roofs and point laser pointers at passing traffic. An epic police chase ensued. No one was caught!
Committees:  We have no committees as yet, but the PR committee needs to be revived- see Anya if you’re interested, especially if you’re good with graphic design!
Old Business: Clean, don’t be a jerk.
New Business: Clean, don’t be a jerk. Talk to Kees about the Shire-style tea party! He needs help and ideas. We will hopefully get a working vacuum soon.
Announcements: The Hat has made $10.43.

